
 

 
 

JTHS - Project Graduation 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

 For those of you who are unfamiliar with Project Graduation, it is a night that provides a drug and 

alcohol-free environment for the graduating class.  Our number one priority is to keep the graduates safe as 

graduation night is often a night of alcohol and drug use that can lead to accidents.  It was founded based on a 

fatal car accident on graduation night of 1979 in Maine and has now become a nationally recognized program.  

JTHS had adopted this tradition.  Project Graduation includes music, games, sports, food, and most 

importantly, one last memorable evening for the Class of 2019!  
 

Project Graduation 2019 will be held at Kings Court – Lyndhurst  

June 25, 2019 from 9:00 pm – 5:00 am  
 

Some important information regarding Project Graduation: 

❖ Students attending Project Graduation are not permitted to leave the school premises after graduation.    

Students must check in and drop-off their bags in the wrestling room upon arrival to graduation.  All 

bags will be checked thoroughly in order to prevent alcohol or drugs from being brought to the event.  

No liquids of any kind will be permitted on the buses.  If any questionable items are found, or if any 

student is suspected of being under the influence, they will no longer be permitted to attend Project 

Graduation and their parents will be contacted immediately.  

❖ Seniors will be called to the auditorium at 8:30 pm so we can get them ready to leave.  

❖ Students attending Project Graduation cannot bring their vehicle to school the day of graduation. 

❖ Students attending Project Graduation must be picked up the morning after graduation in the high school 

parking lot by 5:00 am as they are not permitted to drive home after the event. 

❖ If your graduate needs to be picked up from Project Graduation early they must have a written note from 

a parent/guardian.  This note may be dropped off in the Project Graduation mailbox (located in the front 

office of JTHS) or be presented when your graduate checks in before graduation. 

 

Please share the above guidelines with your graduate and be sure to complete the Project Graduation 

registration form. 

 

Project Graduation is a non-profit, self-funded organization.  If any parent is interested in volunteering for the 

night of the event, please contact:  jthspgcommittee@gmail.com.  WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

 

 

Thank you for your support and we wish the best of luck to the graduating Class of 2019! 
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